
Dear Parents,

As you already know, National Parents Council (NPC) is the only representative organisation for

parents of children in primary, post primary and early years education. As part of this role, we are

emailing you today regarding a new National Strategy on Literacy, Numeracy and Digital Literacy.

Please read below for more information and to participate in this important survey! Your voice truly

matters.

The Department of Education and the Department of Children, Equality, Disability, Integration and

Youth are jointly developing a new National Strategy on Literacy, Numeracy and Digital Literacy.

This strategy aims to support children and young people's ability to read, write, use numbers and

safely and confidently used technology and the Internet. We would appreciate if you could take a few

minutes to tell us about your experiences of the supports available to help children develop their

literacy, numeracy and digital literacy, and what needs to be improved.

Survey Link:

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NPC_Survey_Literacy_Numeracy_and_Digital_Literacy_Strategy

The National Parents Council will submit a report to the Departments based on the responses to this

survey.

Please note this survey will close at 9am on Monday the 13th February 2023.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NPC_Survey_Literacy_Numeracy_and_Digital_Literacy_Strategy

